
This is to provide notice that EGT and MRT has experienced widespread system issues 
impacting Shipper Imbalances, OBA balances and Storage allocations. We are working to 

resolve these issues as quickly as possible, but at this time, a full resolution may take up to 24 
hours to complete. 

We will update this posting once the system issues are resolved. Should you have any questions 
or concerns, please contact your Scheduling Representative.  

  

 


